
  

Report on Workshop on Improving Research Writing 

Himalayan Forest Research Institute (HFRI) Shimla, H.P., organized an online workshop on "Improving 

Research Writing Using Grammarly" on 09.11.20222 in the conference hall of the institute. About 50 

participants including scientists, officers, supporting research staff, JRF/ JPF, and project staff of the 

Institute actively participated in this workshop. Dr. Jagdish Singh, Head of Extension and convener of the 

workshop, welcomed all the participants as well as Sh. Pongu TH and Miss Manisha of Bridge People 

Technology Solutions Pvt. Ltd from Banglore. He hoped that this workshop will prove to be very useful 

for the improvement of academic writing. Dr. Sandeep Sharma, Director, HFRI, Shimla, appreciated the 

efforts of the organizer and Bridge People in organizing this workshop for the benefit of the research 

staff of the institute. He added that this workshop is the need of the hour to write quality research 

papers. He urged all the participants to use Grammarly software to write error-free research papers. Mr. 

Pongu TH and Ms. Manisha gave a detailed presentation on Grammarly. In the end, an interactive 

session was held where all the questions of the participants were answered by an expert opinion. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

         
 
 

 


